
 
Donation for the Eastern Taiwan Earthquake Relief 

 

Tokyo, April 10, 2024 --- Mitsubishi HC Capital Inc. (the “Company”) would like to 
express its condolences to those who lost their lives and offer its deepest sympathies 
to those affected by the recent earthquake in Taiwan.  
 
The Company has determined to donate ten million yen for the relief efforts and 
recovery of the affected areas. 
 
The Company sincerely hopes for the earliest possible recovery and reconstruction of 
the affected areas. 
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